2023-2024

SIKKIM FLOOD RELIEF -
FUNDRAISING

20th October, 2023

CSA

On October 20, 2023, CSA held a fundraiser to help with Sikkim flood relief.
The funds were gathered from CSA members, their friends, neighbors, and
family. A reasonable amount was collected during the campaign. The funds
were then given to trusted relief organizations helping in Sikkim to support

the affected areas.
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RELIEF TO THE
FLOOD-AFFECTED

AREAS IN SIKKIM

The situation on the affected areas in Sikkim is critical.
Continuous rainfall, coupled with the approaching harsh
winter in these hilly areas, has made the mission even more
urgent. They are in great need of the following essential
items to offer aid and comfort to the affected residents:

1. Blankets

2. Mats or Mattress

3. Warm Woolen Shawis for mainly, elderly people.
4. Basic Utensils (If possible)

5. Sweaters/ Body Wear (Both male & females)

The Christ College (Autonomous), Irinjalakuda, in association
with organizations Thavanish, CSA, NSS, and the alumni
association, is taking the initiative to assist the people in Sikkim
during this critical situation. We expect your contributions and
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